
 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 17th March 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What an amazing week it’s been in Year 2! The children had so much fun on their school trip to Marwell Zoo and we 

were so impressed with their behaviour and great questions for the Marwell staff! A huge thank you to all of our 

parent helpers - we hope you had an enjoyable day. We couldn’t have done it without you!      

This week in English, the children have been looking at non-chronological reports about jaguars. We have been 

focussing on extending sentences using conjunctions. Next week, the children will have a go at writing a non-

chronological report about a rainforest animal of their choice. 

In Maths this week, the children have been revisiting their learning about addition and subtraction. We have been so 

impressed with their confidence in applying the methods we have taught them. Next week, the children will be 

revisiting their learning on multiplication and division. 

Red Nose Day 

The children looked wonderful in their red mufti and crazy hair today for Red Nose Day! The winners of the Red Nose 

competition will be announced in Monday’s assembly. Well done to everyone who submitted a Red Nose design - 

they all looked fantastic! 

Bug Hotels 

In our Design and Technology lessons, the children have been researching bug hotels and planning their own. We 

have started to make these, and will be completing them next week. We would appreciate any donations of nails (to 

secure the wood), pinecones, bamboo, twigs, straw, leaves and any other natural materials that the children could 

use to fill their hotels. 

Golden Leaves 

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud 

of you! 

Larks 

Bethany - For showing positivity, perseverance and resilience when sawing a particularly tricky piece of wood in DT - 

well done! 

Jacob - For showing excellent perseverance skills this week in DT, English and with all the walking on our trip! Well 

done! 

 

Doves 

Zoe - For being outstanding in DT when using a saw to cut your wood for your bug hotel - Well Done! 
Scala - For showing resilience and perseverance when reading with an adult this week - Well Done! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.  

Miss Nutbeen – Larks – snutbeen@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mr Bowers - Doves - bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

The Year 2 Team (Miss Nutbeen, Mr Bowers, Mrs Picknell, Mrs Beynon, Mrs MacAskill, Miss Aspinall) 
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